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Reminders 
Our partnership with Sturgeon 
Valley Baptist Parish is very 
important to us and we are so 
thankful they allow NMR families 
and staff access to over 100 
parking spots for pick up and 
drop off.  We kindly ask all 
families to refrain from parking 
in the few spots that are 

directly in front of 
their windows. 
Those are 
reserved for the 
SVBP employees. 

Have you logged into your 
child's PowerSchool account 
yet?  If not, please visit the 
parent page on our website 
(CLICK HERE) to access the 
Parent Portal Handbook.  
Report cards will be ready 
for viewing on Dec. 6th and 
will ONLY be accessible 
through the portal 
from this point 
forward.  Don't 
wait until the 
last minute to 
login so we are 
able to provide 
assistance ahead of time 
should you require any. 

Wednesday-
Healthy Hunger 

NOVEMBER 21, 2021

Keep Your Eye on the Eagle 
 Dates and Events This Week

Nov. 23

School Council 
Meeting @ 7pm

Nov. 26 

PD/Staff Meeting 

No School for 

Students!

Nov. 24 & 25 

Kindergarten 
Celebration of Learning 

4-7pm in person.

Sunday 
November 
28th  Join 
us for NMR 
Family Advent 
Mass - 5pm @ Holy 

Family Parish

NMR is supporting 
Kinette Christmas 

Hampers by 
collecting Toys for 

"Tots To Teens"!  
Check below for 

what to purchase 
for your child's 

class!
K1: Stuffies   K2: Cars & Trains 
1A: Books (0-10yrs)  1B: Art Supplies (0-10yrs) 1C: TradingCards 
2A: Sports   2B: Cozy Clothes  
3A: LipGloss/Chapstick 3B: Fidgets   3C: Socks/Slippers 
4A: Manicure/Pedicure 4/5B: Hair Items (bows/scrunchies/clips) 
5A: Art Supplies (10-18yrs) 5C: Spa (bubble bath/bath bomb) 
6A: Gifts Cards ($5)  6B: Books (10-18yrs)  6C: Treats(nutfree) 

Let all that you do be done in love. – 1 Corinthians 16:14

https://www.nmr.gsacrd.ab.ca/parents

